
From: cjcustomcarpentryinc@gmail.com

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Extending permit 43485

Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:33:29 PM

Hey Melissa!

 

Hope you’re having a great day so far.

 

My office spoke to you recently regarding extending a permit we have expiring

on July 5th, and we would like to move forward with extending it.

 

It is permit 43485, and the reason for the extension request is a manufacturing

delay for his special order door we are installing.  The delivery ETA for this door

is currently 7/12 and our earliest installation date would be 7/28.  Would this

cause an issue with scheduling the final inspection?  If the door comes in ready

to install, we could install and then schedule the final for the following day.  If it

does not, what would the cost be for reopening an expired permit? And how

long would it be good for?

 

Thank you for your help,

 

Ashley Smith
CJ Custom Carpentry, Inc.

Lake City, FL 32024

CGC1513223

Ph:   386.754.6924

 

⭑⭑⭑⭑⭑⭑⭑⭑
 

Office Hours

M – Th: 8 am – 5 pm

F: 8 am – 1 pm
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